
No. 584  
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Ms Moss to the Minister for Corporate Information Services: 
 
 

QBT Corporate Travel 
 

 
1. The issuing of the corporate travel contract to QBT earlier this year – has 

the transition been completed?  
 

2. Your press release states that a requirement of the contract is to include 
booking capability for air charters, facilitating shared bookings. I 
understand that this is still not possible?  

 
3. Has QBT established a local office in Darwin yet? According to your press 

release this would happen and 15 local jobs would be attached to the local 
office. According to their website, this hasn’t happened. Can you please 
advise. 

 
4. Your press release also states that there would be opportunities for 

Aboriginal traineeships and apprenticeships through the awarding of the 
$3.6 million contract. How many aboriginal traineeships and 
apprenticeships have been awarded? 

 
5. Can you please advise the Committee of the cost savings associated with 

the contract?  
 

6. How much had the government spent from July 2014 to March 31 2015 on 
corporate travel? How much had the Government spent in the same time period 
from July 2015 to March 31 2016? 

 

____________________ 
 


